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i have 
news for 
you boys. 

freddie did 
it. 

did what?

jenaveve is my 
girlfriend and 
business partner.



he 
accepted 
our offer 

and decided 
to try being 

a girl.

i have the melanisean 
recipe for changing 
men into women. 
jenaveve knows their 
hearts. 

i have 
some 

pictures.

this is him 
preparing 
for yoga.

freddie is not a 
yoga guy, i know, 

but the girl inside 
him loves to get in 

touch with her 
body.



this is 
actually my 

yoga 
teacher.



well, as you 
can see, we 

all lost 
control over 
the situation 
at that time.



yeah, right, as 
if freddie would 

allow a male 
yoga instructor 
to touch him like 

that.

you 
do not get 

it, do you? mary 
jane, known to 
freddie to you, 

actually let the 
instructor fuck her 
hard. i mean, that's 

what yoga 
instructors 

are for 
yeah?



here she is with his big 
cock up his snatch. you 

can see he is a bit 
annoyed, as she is 

looking at me and my 
camera, instead of him.



but 
first she 
fucked my 
boyfriend 

chuck. 

she 
had his 

cock deep 
inside her. 
she cannot 
get enough 
of it. nor 

can i, come 
to think 

of it.

i do not 
believe it!

it is all true, 
boys, i swear to 
god, but if you 

tell someone, i 
will kill you.



seriously, 
freddie, why 

don't you live as 
mary jean full 

time?

yeah, 
why don't 
you mary 

jane? we can 
set you up 
with a new 

identity

i would like 
another milk 

bath, jenaveve. i 
can pay for it.

and 
how am i 

supposed to 
pay you 
back?

you can 
still drive a 
truck, right? 



if you want to 
feel that 

happiness, you 
just have to pay 

the price.

ok, i 
will do it, 
even if it 

costs me 50 
grand.

good girl!

pete, you just 
have to try this. 

come to our house 
at six. it is time for 
you to meet nadia, 
your inner girl.

he did not answer, 
but he would come, 
we were both sure 
of it.



at five p.m. may jane 
came over for the 
transformation. an 
hour later her yoga 
instructor was 
giving her a 
massage.



she was going to 
have a good life, i 
know it. the yoga 
instructor is rich. he 
will probably marry 
the girl and pay the 
bill.



and at seven 
precisely, peter 
arrived at our 
doorstep, 
embarrassed and 
flustered.

i am 
so glad 

to see you, 
peter, your 
milk bath is 

ready.



and as he soaked in 
the magical water, 
his body softened, 
his soul softened, 
he got younger, and 
that girl who had 
been denied for so 
long came out.



i 
cannot 

believe this 
is me!



don't 
fight it, 

girl. let 
her live!

i feel so 
different 

now.

i am so very 
small.

do i look 
good?

sweet, eh?

no 
one has 

ever called 
me sweet 
before.

and look! i have tits!

you are so 
sweet.



the teenage brain is 
still under 
construction.

so it did not matter 
so much if pete was a 
grown man, now that 
his hardware was a 
teen girl.



they are 
so soft and 
warm. i am 
all silky 
and stuff.

you 
are a 

woman 
now. we 

may be tough 
as nails, but 
we embody a 

softness 
no man can 

have.

this is 
crazy!

some of the men we 
change experience 
some kind of 
euphoria when they 
realise what it feels 
like to be a woman 
like this.



it is as if they 
realize that they can 
let down their 
defences and be 
vulnerable, without 
anyone making fun of 
them for it.

oh god, i 
have a 
pussy. it is so 

soft.



oh my god!
oh!

do 
you 

want me 
to go and 

fetch chris. 
do you want 
something 
hard and 

good 
inside 
you?

oh my god!



oh fuck!

oh god, chris, so 
embarrassing.



the trick is to ease 
them into it, as if 
they were easily 
scared animals.

step by step your 
reinforce their 
sense of 
womanhood.

do you 
like your 
pussy?

move slowly but 
persistently. if you 
stop they may panic 
and run.



my god, 
you are so 
beautiful.



mmmmmmm...



really?



oh fuck. 
i thought it 
would be 
the same 
size as 
mine...



that's 
just 

amazing.







at this point the new 
girls know there is 
no way back. they 
might as well finish 
it and let me fuck 
them.

yeah, 
come on 
sweetie, 
suck that 

cock!



are you 
ready?

oh god!

oh my god!

mmmmmm.



but now comes the 
time of taking full 
control. i increase 
my speed, making her 
young body shake.



and you can see from 
the way she looks 
behind, at her body, 
that she realizes 
that it is all real. 
she is a sweet girl 
being fucked by a big 
man, and it turns her 
on.



oh yeah, 
fuck me.

aaaahhhh!

they are so used to 
being in control 
these guys, and now 
they aren't.



oh my god!



she has that soft 
puppy flesh of a 
teenager, young but 
ripe and i love it.



it is clear that she 
does too.



then i can feel her 
vagina expand and 
contract as a 
strong wave of 
orgasms shake her 
body.



she is all girl now, 
and she knows it.



this is so 
good!



and now she is ours.



oh my 
god, what 

have i 
done?



you 
tricked me 

jenaveve, you 
tricked 

me!



i sure did, honey, 
but it is all good. 

and you are going to 
fetch john for us, 

as well.



you 
want john 
too, yeah, 

right, i guess 
i can 

persuade 
him.
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